



Arkansas Department of Health

Arkansas State Board of Nursing

1123 S. University Ave., #800 • Little Rock, AR 72204 • (501) 686-2700 • Fax (501) 686-2714
Governor Sarah Huckabee Sanders
Renee Mallory, RN, BSN, Interim Secretary of Health
Jennifer A. Dillaha, MD, Director
Sue A. Tedford, MNSc, APRN, Director

January 6, 2023

University of Arkansas at Monticello Dr. Brandy Haley, Dean P.O. Box 3606 Monticello, AR 71656

Dear Dr. Haley,

The Arkansas State Board of Nursing, in regular session January 5, 2023, voted to grant Continued Full Approval to the University of Arkansas at Monticello Baccalaureate of Science in Nursing Program until the year 2027. Your Certificate of Continued Full Approval is enclosed.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. It has been a pleasure working with you and your faculty.

Sincerely,

Tammy Vaughn, MSN, RN, CNE

ASBN Program Coordinator - Education



CERTIFICATE OF CONTINUED FULL APPROVAL Presented to

For compliance with the requirements as set forth by the Ahkansas State Board of Nursing **Baccalaureate Degree in Nursing Program University of Arkansas at Monticello**

and is hereby granted Continued Full Spproval.

Nursing to be affixed on the fifth day of January 2023. In Witness Whereof we, the undersigned, have hereunto set our hand and caused the Seal of said Board of

ASBN Executive Director

ASBN Assistant Director of MNSc, AN, CNE

